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DISTRICT 10 MONTHLY MEETING

October 22, 2006

6:00 P.M. –Janet N. opened meeting with a quiet time.

Introduction for first time attendees.  Robert-President of Round Lake Intergroup, Pam also from RLA, Suzy S. GSR Mon Civic Center, Diane W.GSR Mon morn SH 24 Hour A Day.

38AA’s attending.

Anniversaries –Rick S. 9 years!         CONGRATULATIONS!!!!
Secretary’s Report – Still need to amen September minutes to include answering service report and also for October minutes. No reports handed in to include in minutes. 15 copies of minutes brought to meeting.

Secretary’s report reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s Report – Steve K. submitted the monthly treasurer’s report that is as follows:  

Contributions were good this month. I would like to thank Happy Harold’s Eye Opener and The Sat morn BB group for the generous donations. We also received money back from the 07 IL State Conference Planning Committee.

Expenses were high due to printing. I also renewed the P.O. Box for another year.

There will be a meeting to discuss the 07 District 10 Budget on Friday Nov 10 at the Denny’s in Gurnee Mills. Anyone is welcome to attend.

Pink can collections were also very good this month.

Beginning Balance

$ 1,846.98

Income



$ 1,668.20

Expenses


$(2,038.62)

Ending Balance

$ 1,476.56

Prudent Reserve  

$ 1,473.92

Treasurer’s report reviewed and approved unanimously.

GSR Reports – 


Eileen R.- The Wed BB meeting in Mundelein at 7:30 Hawley and Prarie needs support.


Greg D. – The Wed 7:30 meeting at St. Lawrence Episcopal in Libertyville needs support.

Old Business –  


2007 State Conference 



Steve K. – October meeting was held and we are working on the logos color. We have a speaker for Sun morning, Sat night and hopefully Fri night soon. The next meeting will be at the Hotel Marriott on November 12 at 2pm.


Workshop



Gary P. – On Sunday night October 15 10 people attended. There was $7.00 collected in the hat. A suggestion for future workshops, maybe think about other areas for better attendance. Please bring back to your groups, should we have more workshops?

District meeting Day & Time



After a short spiritual discussion, it was decided to keep the 4th Sunday of the month at 6pm at St. Gilberts Church.

New Business -


None.
Elections – 

There still are some open positions that need to be filled. Please bring back to your groups that Alt Sec, Alt Directory, and Alt Answering service are open, and Special needs chair Alt also need to be filled.

Alt Treasurer Jill G. elected and approved

Alt CPC Eileen R. elected and approved.

Congratulations to all!! There are many spots open. Please bring this back to your groups and we will continue to fill them up as time goes on.

Committee Reports – 

Directory – John H. Alt.  There were 5,200 directories printed and some dropped off to Joy Lutheran and SH. Please take some back to your groups and to some other locations if possible.

Answering Service- Eileen R.

158 calls in this month. Here is the breakdown as follows.

Meetings
72

Other

35

Wr #

10

HU

9

NA/CA
8

Misc

2

12th Step
12

Treatment. No one present.

Public Information. Carmela R. No report this month.

CPC. – Pete C. Debbie and I went to CASO (Chicago Area Service Office) and had a meeting with the CPC committee.

Grapevine. – Rick S. The displays will be at the Breakfast and we have noticed there are more Grapevine reps at meeting (
Literature. – Gloria P. The Thursday noon at United Methodist Church donated a case of BB to the jails.

Newsletter. – John C. Thanks to all who contributed to the November conscious contact, the remanding that did not get in will be in December’s printing.

Archives. – Alt. Bob McE. No report this month.

Special Needs. – Greg D. No report.

Events. – Felicia J. Breakfast was a great success. 255 tickets sold. Thanks to everyone for their time, donations, and very hard work! The Hotel advised us that the place will not be available next year due to condo building, and advised us to seek elsewhere for our events.

Website. – Jack B. No-one present. No report.

GSR Contact Committee. - Janet N. There is a list going around the room, please check all group updates for the area.

Officers Reports DCM, Alt DCM – 

DCM-Janet

The 06 final report from the General Service Conference is available here tonight; please take a copy to your groups.

At the December 2nd Assembly in Darion, IL there will discussion regarding service structure and many other points of interest.

Alt DCM-Cheryl

To add on, the budget is on the agenda for 2007 at the assembly.

District 10 will be hosting the delegate report.

All chairs that had a key for the storage locker please turn that in.

Please provide full name and address to turn into Area for District service positions.

Set-up next month.

Gretta volunteered. Thank you Gretta (
Motion to close was made at 6:58pm.  Meeting was closed with The Lord’s Prayer. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob W.

District 10

November 26, 2006
